Mike KARBASSI

Councilmember, District Two - Northwest

Monday, February 8, 2021

Jennifer Clark

Director, Planning and Development
City of Fresno

2600 Fresno St

Fresno CA 93721

RE: P20-01589
Dear Director Clark:

I am appealing your 1/29/2021 decision approving the CUP for the above mentioned item.
This is at the request of several residents in the area. Given the holiday season and the current
pandemic, there may be a need for an extended opportunity for members of the public to voice
their opinions.

| believe that appealing this to the Planning Commission will address this problem,
allowing enough time for residents to be heard in a public meeting. | plan on respecting the ruling
of the Commission. Thank you for your understanding.
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Mike Karbassi
Councilmember
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